

February 2021

Dear CKS Families,

Monsignor McDermott and the CKS administration have set the tuition rates for the upcoming school year. The process of determining school tuition is discussed and vetted with affordability and commitment to our parish mission in mind.

Over this past school year we have incurred expenses related to health and safety protocols for each student and faculty member at Christ the King School. We have made significant physical plant, technology and personal protective equipment investments to ensure optimal in-person learning during the pandemic. Many safety initiatives were secured through grants, however, the majority of our operating expenses were utilized to attract and retain our teaching faculty.

Our dedicated faculty have risen to the challenge of providing in-person lessons, taken on proctorings, performed cleaning regimens and developed relationships with their students. The classroom teachers are the heart and soul of Christ the King School. Our educators foster and encourage their students to achieve their full potential academically, socially and spiritually.

With these factors in mind, we have decided after careful consideration on a four percent increase in tuition for next school year. We have also decided to create a two category approach to tuition to replace the former three category tuition scale. Our new tuition categories are:

- 1. Receiving Parish Scholarship (for families who are Catholic, both registered parishioners at Christ the King Church or registered parishioners at other Catholic churches)
- 2. Without Parish Scholarship (for families who are of other faiths)

Here is a link to CKS 2021-2022 tuition rates: 2021-2022 Tuition Rates

Please know we strive to have the most affordable Catholic school tuition in the Burlington area and continue our commitment to offer financial assistance.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dwyer

Dr. Graig Durger